
 
 

 

July 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to invite all students and their families to attend our Wildern end of term Summer Quiz. 
 
Date: Monday 21st July 2025 
 
Time: 5.45pm - 8.30pm (approximately) 
 
Location: Wildern School Hall 
 
Ticket cost: £6.00 including food 
 
Food options: 
Summer buffet picnic extravaganza 
 
We will not be selling drinks so you will be able to bring your own, which can include wine and beer!  
 
Team Size: 4 - 8 people (this can be students and family members) 
 
There are 18 team spaces available. 
 
To sign up your team please go onto your Parent Pay account where you can select the number of 
people in your team and pay for tickets. Team tables will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. 
 
Parent pay will close on Thursday 17 July. 
 
We really hope you can make it and are looking forward to seeing you on 21st July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Harriet Jones       

Deputy Headteacher      
 


